www.hawaiipanhellenic.net HAPAScholarship@gmail.com

## 2014 GRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

January 2014

Dear Scholarship Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the Honolulu Alumnae Panhellenic Association 2014 Scholarship. Our organization has worked hard all year long through various fundraisers to recognize alumnae of National Panhellenic Conference Sororities who attend graduate school in Hawaii or are originally from the state of Hawaii attending graduate school else-where with scholarships. Awards can range from \$500 to \$1000. To be considered for this application, applicants must:

- ✓ Complete the attached application
- ✓ Provide a letter of recommendation from your chapter advisor or the president of your alumnae association
- $\checkmark$  Provide your college transcript to include all work completed
- ✓ Provide a copy of acceptance letter to graduate school

We look forward to receiving your application. The application must be **emailed to hapascholarship@gmail.com** no later than **March 31, 2014**. If you have any questions, please contact Mary Margaret Byron by email at hapascholarship@gmail.com.

Best regards,

Mary Margaret Byron

HAPA Vice President of Scholarship